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Trail News:    
 
Trail workday was October 16th. Had a good turnout and was able to get a few areas worked on.  A Huge thank 
you to all that came. Even the kids were recruited to help!! 
A lot more brushing and trail work still needs to be done.  Saturday November 13th will be the next workday. 
Meeting at the groomer barn 9:00am. Please RSVP to Scott. (715-401-1600) Some signing needed - 
sledgehammers would be beneficial if available and normal brushing tools also helpful. 
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Groomers: 
 
Groomers are cleaned up and ready to go for the first snow fall.  
  
Coming Events/Meetings/Fundraisers: 
 

Candy bars are ordered and will be coming in this next week. Looking for any help to meet at the 
groomer barn on November 11th between 11:00am and 2:00 pm. We will need to unload and put in the 
groomer barn. Please let me know if you can help. Contact Tracey at 715-360-2917, and I can text you 
when they are headed our way. 

We will also be needing some help with selling them.       
 
Next meeting will be November 16th at the Pizza Ranch. 6:30pm 
 

Map Ads: 
 
Map ads are getting near the deadline. Scott and Tracey will be bringing them to Press Express for 
printing very soon. A list of our current sponsors will be sent out to the members and posted on the 
website once final. We are hoping to have maps available at our Christmas Party. 
 

Memberships: 
 
Don’t forget to renew your membership if you have not already done so. We currently are having issues 
with the website; however, it should be back and running soon. You can still utilize the mail to renew 
your membership. Don’t wait until the last minute!  
  

Snow News/Misc.: 
 
The club is doing a $500.00 Scholarship for the Rhinelander High School Graduates this year again. (Welding / 
Small Engines) Thank you to Mary Sweo for setting this up and taking it on. Help will be needed once applications 
come in.  
 



Coat donations was a great success. Thank you to Jennifer for collecting and getting them to the Northwoods 
United Way. Nancy Sattler was busy handing them out! 
 
If you haven’t already, check out the website.  https://www.hodagsnotrails.com/  We are having issues with the 
membership link to “apply online”,  please be patient. 
 

 
 
Snowmobile safety: 
Taught by our very own Scott will be January 11-12.  See Go Wild site for sign-up. 
https://gowild.wi.gov/customers/safetyedclass 
 
Jennifer was able to get in contact with the business that owns the billboard by the YMCA. Her and Mike will be 
sponsoring the billboard that will run from November 27th thru April 2nd.  A huge thank you to both!! Make sure 
to check it out!                                              (HWY 17/Chippewa Dr)  
 

Thank you to Jennifer and Mike! 

 
 

Please feel free to share anything you would like to see in the newsletter.  
Pictures, experiences on the trails, family rides, etc. We would love to hear from you! 

 
A HUGE thank you to all our map ad sponsors, landowners and members! 

 

“It’s amazing the number of great people in your life that you wouldn’t have ever met if it wasn’t for 

snowmobiling”  

 unknown author 
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